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On Tuesday, our school was filled with glitz, glamour, and dapper style as students
celebrated Melbourne Cup Day in fabulous fashion! From sparkling accessories and

elegant outfits to bowties and top hats, everyone looked fantastic.

Monday,  11th November - Remembrance Day
Tuesday,  12th November - Narrandera High School Transition
Tuesday,  12th November - Bush to Beach Program 2024

Friday,  15th November - Year 6 Farewell @ 5.00pm

Wednesday,  13th November - Year 3 Transition 

Friday, 8th November - Year 6 Farewell  RSVP  Due

Week 6 Term 4

Wednesday,  20th November - Year 5 & 6 Paul Crowe Awards Application Forms Due

Friday,  15th November - Kinder Transition Day @ 11.15am to 3.10pm

Thursday,  21st November - Basketball Clinic Narrandera
Friday,  22nd November - Kinder Transition Day @ 11.15am to 3.10pm

Week 7 Term 4

Tuesday,  12th November - Narrandera High School Transition

Friday, 15th November - Basketball Gala Day Notes  Due

https://matong-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/


Wow, what fantastic energy our students and staff
have brought to Term 4! A big thank you to everyone
involved for their ongoing efforts.

The recent school concert was amazing, and we
want to extend our heartfelt thanks to everyone who
contributed to this wonderful production. It was
fantastic to utilise the new Matong Community Hall,
and we are grateful to the hall committee for their
support in allowing us to use this excellent venue.

We are excited to announce that we will be using the
hall for our Presentation Day, scheduled for Monday,
16th December, at 10am. We warmly welcome
everyone to join us for this special school event.

Last week, I had the pleasure of attending the
Principal's Annual State Conference in Sydney.
Principals from across NSW gathered to hear from
outstanding keynote speakers, including Jelena
Dokic and Dean Boxall. The theme of the conference
was "The Power of Legacy," and the speakers
selected were perfect for this theme, inspiring us to
reflect on our impact and contributions to education.
Congratulations to everyone involved in Nedd
Brockmann's Uncomfortable Challenge! It’s inspiring
to see the school community come together to
support such an important cause. Exceeding your
fundraising goal of $500 is a testament to the
dedication and generosity of students, families, and
staff. This experience not only highlights the impact
of collective effort but also reinforces valuable
lessons about empathy, resilience, and personal
growth. It’s great to hear that discussions are now
focused on continually challenging ourselves to
grow and improve. Keep up the amazing work, and
thank you for making a difference in the lives of
homeless people in Australia!

Thank you once again for your dedication and hard
work. Let’s make Term 4 unforgettable!

Many thanks,
Kerri McPherson
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Attendance

If your child is absent from school, you are required
to provide a reasonable explanation for the absence
within seven days.

Absences also encompass late arrivals and early
departures, which similarly necessitate an
explanation.
Acceptable methods for notifying us of an
absence include recording absence on the
School Bytes App, responding to our Sentral text,
making a verbal notification (either by telephone
or in person), sending an email, or providing a
written notice.
Should your child be absent due to illness for
more than three consecutive days, a medical
certificate must accompany your absence
notification.

For extended absences, please contact the principal
and complete an application form for extended leave
prior to the anticipated leave period.

Principal’s News Nedd’s Uncomfortable Challenge

G’day Matong PS School families,
Thank you for your donation to MPS Student’s
Uncomfortable Challenge. The world needs more Matong
PS School families in it! You're helping us imagine a world
where no one has to sleep on the streets!🚀🚀
Your donation goes directly to ‘We Are Mobilise’ to
support their innovative programs aimed at changing the
lives of people experiencing homelessness across
Australia! Thanks again for helping us on our mission to
$10 million! 🚀
Thanks, 
Nedd’s Uncomfortable Challenge Team

🎉 Woohoo! We Did It! 🎉
Thanks to our amazing MPS families, we've raised
an incredible $838.90 for Nedd's Uncomfortable
Challenge!
Your support has made a real difference, and we
couldn’t be prouder! Thank you for being part of
this fantastic cause!

🌟 Go, Team MPS! 🌟
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Beach to Bush
Next Tuesday, we’re excited to welcome the
Beach to Bush team to our school! Beach to
Bush is Surf Life Saving NSW's flagship
educational program, designed to teach primary
school students essential beach and water
safety. As the largest surf safety initiative in the
state, this 45-minute presentation covers crucial
topics like beach and inland water safety, sun
protection, rips and waves, sea creatures, basic
first aid, rescues, and seeking help from
lifeguards. A curriculum-aligned guide will also
be available for teachers to support all program
content.
Children in regional and rural NSW areas often
face higher risks near the coast due to less
exposure to beach environments and potential
surf hazards.
The program's key safety messages are relevant
not only to the beach but also to rivers, dams,
pools, and other inland waterways.

Melbourne Cup Day Fun
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Community News

Storytime 2024
Storytime will be held next Friday 15th November –
theme “Gardens” and then Friday 29th November theme
“ Fire Engines – all sessions starting @ 10.30am.
Everyone is most welcome to attend.

Share the Dignity – It’s in the Bag
Fill a handbag with gifts for women, teenage girls and
mum and bubs in need – “It’s in The Bag”. This is an
annual event where we encourage our community to
put together bags filled with essential items, to donate
to someone in need for Christmas. It’s simple - choose
a handbag in good condition that you no longer use.
Then, fill it with items with life essentials. The
Coolamon Library will be collecting these bags until the
end of November.

Glass Etching Workshop
In this Adult program learn the process for etching
glass using flexible reusable stencils and glass etching
cream. Each participant creates permanent frosted
effect designs with etching cream on two glass items to
take home. This will be held on Tuesday, 12th
November @10.30am. Phone the Library to book –
69272492, cost is $10.00, with morning tea provided.

Lego Club
Lego Club has commenced again for this school term.
It is held every Wednesday from 4.00pm – 5.00pm, then
on Saturday mornings @ 10.30am – 11.30am. No
bookings required, come and join in the fun.

Join the Library
Become a member of the Library – it’s FREE. You are
never too young or too old to join the Library. Gain
access to our collection of books, dvds, magazines.
Borrow from our extensive digital collection of eBooks,
eAudiobooks and e-Magazines. Sign up online at
rrl.nsw.gov.au or visit the Library today- phone the
Library for further details – 69272492.

Baby Bounce
Baby Bounce will be held on Wednesday, 27th
November @ 10.30am. Baby Bounce is a 30
minute early literacy program designed to help very
young children to explore language. This is done by
everyone joining in and learning an array of simple
stories, rhymes and songs – morning tea will be
provided
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🎩✨ ATTENTION, ATTENTION: THE LIVE SHOW IS FINALLY HERE! ✨🎩

THE WORLD FESTIVAL OF MAGIC is back for its last show of the year, 
and all tickets are FREE! 

Don’t miss out on an evening of mesmerizing magic and fun for the whole family!

📍 Location: The Range Functions Centre, 308 Copland Street, East Wagga Wagga,
NSW 2650

📅 Date: Wednesday, 20th November 2024
🕕 Time: 6:00 PM

Note: This year’s show is in a temporary new location, so mark your calendars!
🎟 Limited Tickets Available - Contact the school office as soon as possible to reserve

your seats for this wonderful event!

A huge thank you to our amazing sponsors, without whom this magical event would
not be possible.


